
4th May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Tutankhamun Museum Thursday 25th May 2023

On Thursday 25th May, Year 3 will be visiting the Tutankhamun Museum in Dorchester followed by a short visit to
Weymouth Beach for our Sandcastle pyramid competition. This will conclude their topic on the Ancient Egyptians. It
will be a great opportunity for the children to experience a range of Egyptian artefacts, as well as build on the
knowledge they have learnt this half term.

We will travel to Dorchester by coach and will return before the end of the school day. The children will be
accompanied and supervised by adults throughout the entire visit.

Please provide your child with a packed lunch in a rucksack that they can carry with them. If your child is entitled to
FSM and you would like us to provide lunch for them, please indicate this on the consent form.

Children may wear their PE kit for this visit.

The cost of the trip will be £20 per child, this should be paid via your sQuid account.

Please complete the consent form following this link no later than 12pm Monday 22nd May and pay via your sQuid
account, Tutankhamun Museum Consent Form. If you have not completed the form and paid, by the deadline, then
unfortunately your child will not be able to attend.

Yours faithfully

Miss J Cornell

Lower Key Stage Two Lead

https://forms.gle/ePAeva3ENFfweuY6A

